
Kindergarten News September 30,  2019 

I can hardly believe that it is the beginning of the second six weeks of 

school. Hold on to your hats! The Holidays will be here before we know 

it!  

During this busy, but oh-so-exciting, month of October we will be 

learning about; fire prevention/safety, drug awareness and of course all 

things FALL (Halloween, bats,  spiders, leaves and changes in the 

weather).  

 

 We will visit the Bronte Volunteer fire station Friday, Oct. 25.  

 Our school will have a Fall Festival on Tuesday, October 29.  Next 

week I will have all the details concerning our Fall Festival. 

 I know it seems early to be making Halloween plans, but some of you 

may be thinking about purchasing costumes, so here we go.  

We will have our annual Spook Walk on Thursday, October 31.    

Students may bring their Halloween costumes to school in their 

backpacks on this day. On this day, after lunch, (I will let you know 

the exact time at a later date) we will dress-up and trick-or-treat 

through our school and the downtown area.   We will be walking a 

lot! Please make sure that your child's costume and shoes are 

comfortable. Children need to be able to put on their costume 

by themselves. They also need to be able to see where they are 

walking, therefore masks should not cover their eyes. No face 

paint is allowed at school.                                                                                  

You do not have to spend a lot of money on your child’s costume. A 

cowboy hat and boots or a cheerleading suit are fine and are com-

fortable.  Students also need to bring something to hold their 

treats (pumpkin/bucket/bag). After our Spook Walk we will come 

back to our room for our Halloween party.   

If you are interested in helping with our Halloween party, please 

meet with me on Tuesday, Oct. 15 at 3:40 p.m.  Since the Hallow-

een party will be after our long Spook Walk, I try to keep this party 

quick and easy! 

Special points of in-
terest: 

 Oct. 7 - School   

Holiday 

 Oct. 15 - Plan 

for Halloween 

party 

 Oct. 25 - Fire 

station visit 

 Oct. 29 - Fall 

Festival 

 Oct. 31 -           

Spook Walk 

and Party 

Happy Fall        

to you all! 
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